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Who Owns the World's Media? Eli M. Noam 2016-01-06 Media ownership and
concentration has major implications for politics, business, culture,
regulation, and innovation. It is also a highly contentious subject of public
debate in many countries around the world. In Italy, Silvio Berlusconi's
companies have dominated Italian politics. Televisa has been accused of taking
cash for positive coverage of politicians in Mexico. Even in tiny Iceland, the
regulation of media concentration led to that country's first and only public
referendum. Who Owns the World's Media? moves beyond the rhetoric of free media
and free markets to provide a dispassionate and data-driven analysis of global
media ownership trends and their drivers. Based on an extensive data collection
effort from scholars around the world, the book covers thirteen media
industries, including television, newspapers, book publishing, film, search
engines, ISPs, wireless telecommunication and others, across a ten to twentyfive year period in thirty countries. In many countries--like Egypt, China, or
Russia--little to no data exists and the publication of these chapters will
become authoritative resources on the subject in those regions. After examining
each country, Noam and his collaborators offer comparisons and analysis across
industries, regions, and development levels. They also calculate overall
national concentration trends beyond specific media industries, the market
share of individual companies in the overall national media sector, and the
size and trends of transnational companies in overall global media. This
definitive global study of the extent and impact of media concentration will be
an invaluable resource for communications, public policy, law, and business
scholars in doing research and also for media, telecom, and IT companies and
financial institutions in the private sector.
"The Having of Wonderful Ideas" & Other Essays on Teaching & Learning Eleanor
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Ruth Duckworth 1996-01-01 The revised Third Edition of this indispensable
classic on Piaget and teaching features a new introduction, a new chapter on
critical exploration in the classroom, and a renewed belief in the need to
educate children about peace and social justice.
Planning For Long-Term Care For Dummies Levine 2014-02-19 Expert advice on
planning for your own or a relative’sfuture care needs As we live longer and
healthier lives, planning for the longterm has never been more important.
Planning gives you morecontrol, but it’s not easy to find accurate information
andanswers to your questions. That’s where AARP’sPlanning For Long-Term Care
For Dummies comes in. This comprehensive guide gives you questions to ask
yourself andothers about how best to achieve your goals, whether you
haveimmediate needs or can take some time to sort out thepossibilities. The
book Covers home modifications so that you can stay at home safelyfor as long
as you like Lays out the opportunities and costs associated withindependent
living, assisted living, and other options Gives you a range of driving and
transportationalternatives Sorts out the various sources of care at home Helps
you navigate the healthcare system Reviews the legal documents you should
prepare and update Helps you determine whether you need long-term careinsurance
Offers checklists and other resources to help you makedecisions Gives you
guidance on how to talk to your family aboutsensitive issues If you're looking
for trusted information on how to prepare forthe future care needs for yourself
or a relative, this sensitive,realistic, and authoritative guide will start you
on the rightroad.
The Doolittle Family in America William Frederick Doolittle 2016-04-22 This
work has been selected by scholars as being culturally important, and is part
of the knowledge base of civilization as we know it. This work was reproduced
from the original artifact, and remains as true to the original work as
possible. Therefore, you will see the original copyright references, library
stamps (as most of these works have been housed in our most important libraries
around the world), and other notations in the work.This work is in the public
domain in the United States of America, and possibly other nations. Within the
United States, you may freely copy and distribute this work, as no entity
(individual or corporate) has a copyright on the body of the work.As a
reproduction of a historical artifact, this work may contain missing or blurred
pages, poor pictures, errant marks, etc. Scholars believe, and we concur, that
this work is important enough to be preserved, reproduced, and made generally
available to the public. We appreciate your support of the preservation
process, and thank you for being an important part of keeping this knowledge
alive and relevant.
Lessons of Hope Joel Klein 2014-11-04 New York Times Bestseller (Education) The
Economist Best Books of the Year Selection In this revealing and provocative
memoir, the former chancellor of the New York City schools offers the behindthe-scenes story of the city’s dramatic campaign to improve public education
and an inspiring blueprint for national reform. In 2002 New York City’s newly
elected mayor, Michael Bloomberg, made a historic announcement: his
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administration had won control of the city’s school system in a first step
toward reversing its precipitous decline. In a controversial move, he appointed
Joel Klein, an accomplished lawyer from outside the education establishment, to
lead this ambitious campaign. Lessons of Hope is Klein’s inside account of his
eight-year mission of improvement: demanding accountability, eliminating
political favoritism, and battling a powerful teachers union that seemed
determined to protect a status quo that didn’t work for kids. Klein’s
initiatives resulted in more school choice, higher graduation rates, and
improved test scores. The New York City model is now seen as a national
standard for meaningful school reform. But the journey was not easy. Klein
faced resistance and conflict at every turn. Lessons of Hope lays bare the
problems plaguing public education and shows how they can be solved. At its
core lies Klein’s personal story: his humble upbringing in Brooklyn and Queens,
and the key role that outstanding public school teachers played in nurturing
his success. Engaging and illuminating, Lessons of Hope is essential reading
for anyone concerned about the future of American public education.
Catch and Release Lawrence Block 2019-02-03 The Master Returns--With NeverBefore-Collected Tales of Murder and Desire
Seeds of Change Jen Cullerton Johnson 2010 "A biography of Kenyan Nobel Peace
Prize winner and environmentalist Wangari Maathai, a female scientist who made
a stand in the face of opposition to women's rights and her own Greenbelt
Movement, an effort to restore Kenya's ecosystem by planting millions of
trees"--Provided by publisher.
Caliban and the Witch Silvia Federici 2004 Literary Nonfiction. CALIBAN AND THE
WITCH is a history of the body in the transition to capitalism. Moving from the
peasant revolts of the late Middle Ages to the witch-hunts and the rise of
mechanical philosophy, Federici investigates the capitalist rationalization of
social reproduction. She shows how the battle against the rebel body and the
conflict between body and mind are essential conditions for the development of
labor power and self-ownership, two central principles of modern social
organization."It is both a passionate work of memory recovered and a hammer of
humanity's agenda." Peter Linebaugh, author of The London Hanged"
CIB Proceedings 2015: Going north for sustainability: Leveraging knowledge and
innovation for sustainable construction and development Prof. Charles Egbu
Explorations in Language Acquisition and Use Stephen D. Krashen 2003 To those
familiar with the field of linguistics and second-language acquisition, Stephen
Krashen needs no introduction. He has published well over 300 books and
articles and has been invited to deliver more than 300 lectures at universities
throughout the United States and abroad. His widely known theory of secondlanguage acquisition has had a huge impact on all areas of second-language
research and teaching since the 1970s. This book amounts to a summary and
assessment by Krashen of much of his work thus far, as well as a compilation of
his thoughts about the future. Here, readers can follow Krashen as he reviews
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the fundamentals of second-language acquisition theory presents some of the
original research supporting the theory and more recent studies offers
counterarguments to criticisms explores new areas that have promise for
progress in both theory and application. An invaluable resource on the results
of Krashen's many years of research and application, this book covers a wide
range of topics: from the role of the input/comprehension hypothesis (and its
current rival-the comprehensible output hypothesis), the still-very-good idea
of free voluntary reading, and current issues and controversies about teaching
grammar, to considerations of how it is we grow intellectually, or how we "get
smart."
100 to 1 in the Stock Market Thomas William Phelps 2015-01-01 In "100 to 1 in
the Stock Market," Thomas Phelps discloses the secrets and strategies to
increasing your wealth one hundredfold through buy-and-hold investing. Unlike
the short-term trading trends that are popular today, Phelps s highly logical,
yet radical approach focuses on identifying compounding machines in public
markets, buying their stocks, and holding these investments long term for at
least ten years. In this indispensable guide, Phelps analyzes what made the big
companies of his day so profitable for the diligent, long-term investor. You
will learn how to identify and invest in profitable business models without
visible growth ceilings that will quickly increase your earnings. Worth its
weight in gold (and then some), "100 to 1 in the Stock Market" illuminates the
way to the path of long-term wealth for you and your heirs. With this classic,
yet highly relevant approach, you will pick companies wisely and watch your
investments soar Thomas William Phelps (1903 1992) spent over 40 years in the
investing world working as a private investor, columnist, analyst, and
financial advisor. His illustrious investing career began just before the stock
market crash in 1929 and lasted into the 1970s. In 1927, he began his career
with "The Wall Street Journal" where he was a reporter, news editor, and chief.
Beginning in 1936, he edited "Barron s National Financial Weekly." From 1949 to
1960, he served as an assistant to the chairman and manager of the economics
department at Socony Mobil Oil. Following this venture, he was a partner in the
investment firm of Scudder, Stevens & Clark until his retirement in 1970. "One
of the five greatest investment books you've never heard of" -- "The Daily
Reckoning" "Of all the books on investing that I ve read over the years, 100 to
1 in the stock market one was at once, the most pleasurable and most
challenging to my own beliefs." -- Value Walk (ValueWalk.com) "For years we
handed out copies of Mr. Phelps book as bonuses." -- Timothy Lutts, Cabot
Investing Advice, one of the largest investment advisories and newsletters in
the country since 1970"
The Landscape Urbanism Reader Charles Waldheim 2012-03-20 In The Landscape
Urbanism Reader Charles Waldheim—who is at the forefront of this new
movement—has assembled the definitive collection of essays by many of the
field's top practitioners. Fourteen essays written by leading figures across a
range of disciplines and from around the world—including James Corner, Linda
Pollak, Alan Berger, Pierre Bolanger, Julia Czerniak, and more—capture the
origins, the contemporary milieu, and the aspirations of this relatively new
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field. The Landscape Urbanism Reader is an inspiring signal to the future of
city making as well as an indispensable reference for students, teachers,
architects, and urban planners.
Essentials of Educational Measurement Robert L. Ebel 1972
Race, Equity, and Education Pedro Noguera 2015-11-14 This powerful and timely
analysis takes stock of race and education sixty years after the historic Brown
vs. Board of Education decision. This volume examines education as one of the
most visible markers for racial disparities in the US as well as one of its
most visible frontiers for racial justice. Featuring original research,
educators’ insights, and perspectives from communities of color, it documents
the complex impact of social/educational policy on social progress. Chapters on
charter schools, curriculum content, performance measurement, and
disproportionalities in special education referrals shed light on entrenched
inequities that must be confronted. The book also makes it clear that leveling
the playing field calls for not only better schools, but also addressing
pervasive social problems such as poverty and housing segregation. Included in
the coverage: School Policy is Housing Policy: Deconcentrating Disadvantage to
Address the Achievement Gap. Charter Schooling, Race Politics, and an Appeal to
History. The Data Quality Movement for the Asian American and Pacific Islander
community: an unresolved civil rights issue. Critical Ethnic Studies in High
School Classrooms: Academic Achievement via Social Action. Mexican American
Educational Stagnation: The Role of Generational Status, Parental Narratives
and Educator Mes sages. p/pp Pinpointing crucial issues and opportunities for
solutions, Race, Equity, and Education has immediate salience for educators and
researchers studying the intersection of race and education.
Great Powers, Small Wars Larisa Deriglazova 2014-05-15 Case studies examine the
economics, domestic politics, and international factors that ultimately shaped
military events more than military capacity and strategy.
The Framework for Teaching Evaluation Instrument, 2013 Edition Charlotte
Danielson 2013 The framework for teaching document is an evolving instrument,
but the core concepts and architecture (domains, components, and elements) have
remained the same.Major concepts of the Common Core State Standards are
included. For example, deep conceptual understanding, the importance of student
intellectual engagement, and the precise use of language have always been at
the foundation of the Framework for Teaching, but are more clearly articulated
in this edition.The language has been tightened to increase ease of use and
accuracy in assessment.Many of the enhancements to the Framework are located in
the possible examples, rather than in the rubric language or critical
attributes for each level of performance.
Politics and the Other Scene Étienne Balibar 2012 No Marketing Blurb
Blood Medicine Kathleen Sharp 2012-08-28 “Blood Feud rivals A Civil Action for
best non-fiction book of the past twenty years.” — John Lescroart, New York
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Times bestselling author of Damage Procrit seemed like a biotech miracle,
promising a golden age in medical care. Developed in the 1980s by Amgen and
licensed to the pharmaceutical giant, Johnson & Johnson, the drug (AKA Epogen
and Aranesp) soon generated billions in annual revenue—and still does. In 2012,
world famous cyclist, Olympian, and Tour de France champion Lance Armstrong was
banned from professional cycling on doping charges for using EPO (the blanket
name for the drugs Procrit and Epogen), resulting in a global controversy about
abuse, big pharmaceutical companies, and the lies and inaccuracies concerning
performance-enhancing drugs. Mark Duxbury was a J&J salesman who once believed
in the blood-booster, setting record sales and winning company awards. Then
Duxbury started to learn unsavory truths about Procrit and J&J’s business
practices. He was fired and filed a whistleblower suit to warn the public. When
Jan Schlichtman (A Civil Action) learned of Duxbury’s crusade, he signed on.
Now, he’s fighting on behalf of cancer patients and for every American who
trusts Big Pharma with his life.
Introduction to Emergency Management Jane A. Bullock 2013-09-23 Introduction to
Emergency Management, Fifth Edition, offers a fully up-to-date analysis of US
emergency management principles. In addition to expanding coverage of risk
management in a time of climate change and terrorism, Haddow, Bullock, and
Coppola discuss the impact of new emergency management technologies, social
media, and an increasing focus on recovery. They examine the effects of the
2012 election results and discuss FEMA’s controversial National Flood Insurance
Program (NFIP). Introduction to Emergency Management, Fifth Edition, gives
instructors and students the best textbook content, instructor-support
materials, and online resources to prepare future EM professionals for this
demanding career. Introduction to FEMA's Whole Community disaster preparedness
initiative Material on recent disaster events, including the Boston Marathon
Bombing (2013), Hurricane Sandy (2012), the Joplin Tornado (2011), the Haiti
Earthquake (2011), and the Great East Japan Earthquake (2010) New and updated
material on the Department of Homeland Security and the ongoing efforts of the
emergency management community to manage terrorism hazards Top-of-the-line
ancillaries that can be uploaded to Blackboard and other course management
systems.
Proceedings of Seventh International Congress on Information and Communication
Technology Xin-She Yang 2022-09-03 This book gathers selected high-quality
research papers presented at the Seventh International Congress on Information
and Communication Technology, held at Brunel University, London, on February
21–24, 2022. It discusses emerging topics pertaining to information and
communication technology (ICT) for managerial applications, e-governance, eagriculture, e-education and computing technologies, the Internet of Things
(IoT) and e-mining. Written by respected experts and researchers working on
ICT, the book offers a valuable asset for young researchers involved in
advanced studies. The work is presented in four volumes.
Personality Research, Methods, and Theory Patrick E. Shrout 2014-04-04 Donald
W. Fiske's professional life and collaborations are themselves a textbook in
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the development of the field of personality. From the field's early origins in
personnel selection, rating accuracy, and psychotherapy outcomes, to its
current status of theoretical and methodological maturity -- complete with midlife crises -- the field has been fundamentally changed by Fiske's work, and
the changes have influenced generations of scholars. This festschrift is a
celebration of Fiske's impact, but not merely of his impact on the history of
personality research. Instead, the volume focuses on ongoing debates and issues
that have been framed or influenced by Fiske's work. The festschrift's three
sections are organized around three themes in Fiske's writings -- themes that
also correspond to three periods in his career. This volume examines current
thinking about what can be known about personality, how constructs relevant to
personality psychology are best measured, and how to approach specific research
problems in personality and related fields. The contributors create an eminent
cross-section of the development and current status of personality methods. In
addition to Fiske's eminent contemporaries, the contributors to this volume
include Fiske's former students, collaborators, and his two children, both of
whom are behavioral scientists. The accomplishments of his students,
colleagues, and children testifies to the range of psychologists who have
benefited from his scholarly and practical wisdom. This collection is a
valuable textbook for an advanced graduate course as well as appealing as a
scholarly resource. Many of the contributors are renown psychological leaders
who have made available their latest original thoughts. The book concludes with
an essay by Fiske offering his perspective on the central themes: behavioral
and social science metatheory, methods, and strategies.
Down These Strange Streets George R. R. Martin 2012-12-04 A collection of urban
fantasy stories features tales by Patricia Briggs, Diana Gabaldon, Simon R.
Green, S.M. Stirling, and Charlaine Harris with a new story set in the world of
her beloved heroine, Sookie Stackhouse.
Protect & Defend Yael Lazar 2012-05-01 STOP AND THINK! Do you know what legal
steps you need to take to safeguard... Your family? Your business? Your money?
Maybe you were caught in a car accident where you're not sure of your rights,
or you're looking for a lifetime of legal protection for your company, your
family or your wealth. Whatever the case, you need to know what it takes to
protect your rights and defend you and your loved ones from unforeseen legal
threats. Protect and Defend is the book that delivers that vital information by
gathering together America's leading attorneys to bring you practical advice
based on their years of top-level experience. In each chapter, you'll get
exclusive access to their expertise, as they tackle some of today's most
crucial legal issues-issues that affect us all every day. The law can be your
best friend-or your worst enemy. And you absolutely need to know how to put it
on your side whether you're facing an immediate emergency or looking for longterm solutions. Protect and Defend brings you proven strategies to help you do
just that-before it's too late.
Sustainability of Fossil Fuels Pavel A. Strizhak 2019-07-11 The energy and fuel
industries represent an extensive field for the development and implementation
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of solutions aimed at improving the technological, environmental, and economic
performance of technological cycles. In recent years, the issues of ecology and
energy security have become especially important. Energy is firmly connected
with all spheres of human economic life but, unfortunately, it also has an
extremely negative (often fatal) effect on the environment and public health.
Depletion of energy resources, the complexity of their extraction, and
transportation are also problems of a global scale. Therefore, it is especially
important nowadays to try to take care of nature and think about the resources
that are necessary for future generations. For scientific teams in different
countries, the development of sustainable and safe technologies for the use of
fuels in the energy sector will be a challenge in the coming decades
Adopting Circular Economy Current Practices and Future Perspectives Idiano
D’Adamo 2020-02-21 The development of a closed-loop cycle is a necessary
condition so as to develop a circular economy model as an alternative to the
linear model, in order to maintain the value of products and materials for as
long as possible. For this motive, the definition of the value must be
demonstrated for both the environment and the economy. The presence of these
analyses should be associated with the social dimension and the human
component. A strong cooperation between social and technical profiles is a new
challenge for all researchers. End of life of products attract a lot of
attention, and the final output could be the production of technologies
suitable for managing this waste.
Design with Operational Amplifiers and Analog Integrated Circuits Sergio Franco
2003-07-01 Franco's "Design with Operational Amplifiers and Analog Integrated
Circuits, 4e" combines theory with real-life applications to deliver a
straightforward look at analog design principles and techniques. An emphasis on
the physical picture helps the student develop the intuition and practical
insight that are the keys to making sound design decisions.is The book is
intended for a design-oriented course in applications with operational
amplifiers and analog ICs. It also serves as a comprehensive reference for
practicing engineers. This new edition includes enhanced pedagogy (additional
problems, more in-depth coverage of negative feedback, more effective layout),
updated technology (current-feedback and folded-cascode amplifiers, and lowvoltage amplifiers), and increased topical coverage (current-feedback
amplifiers, switching regulators and phase-locked loops).
Fundamentals of Item Response Theory Ronald K. Hambleton 1991 By using familiar
concepts from classical measurement methods and basic statistics, this book
introduces the basics of item response theory (IRT) and explains the
application of IRT methods to problems in test construction, identification of
potentially biased test items, test equating and computerized-adaptive testing.
The book also includes a thorough discussion of alternative procedures for
estimating IRT parameters and concludes with an exploration of new directions
in IRT research and development.
Black Skin, White Masks Frantz Fanon 2017-05-09 Black Skin, White Masks is a
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classic, devastating account of the dehumanising effects of colonisation
experienced by black subjects living in a white world. First published in
English in 1967, this book provides an unsurpassed study of the psychology of
racism using scientific analysis and poetic grace.Franz Fanon identifies a
devastating pathology at the heart of Western culture, a denial of difference,
that persists to this day. A major influence on civil rights, anti-colonial,
and black consciousness movements around the world, his writings speak to all
who continue the struggle for political and cultural liberation.With an
introduuction by Paul Gilroy, author of There Ain't No Black in the Union Jack.
Blackshirt Stephen Dorril 2017-10-06 Hated and adored, trusted and feared,
respected and scorned - public opinion has never been indifferent to Sir Oswald
Mosley. A brilliant politician, Mosley turned his back on conventional party
politics to found, in 1932, the British Union of Fascists. Over the intervening
years, many have worked hard to guard Mosley's reputation but Blackshirt casts
new light on the man. It reveals the true nature of his relationship with the
Nazis, and challenges the prevailing view of his descent into anti-Semitism.
With ground-breaking research, Stephen Dorril uncovers an extraordinary set of
characters and behind-the-scenes friends and colleagues who supported Mosley the crooks, swindlers, political and royal figures, secret agents, Nazi spies,
lovers and 'crackpots' - and who helped to create the most infamous politician
of the twentieth century.
They Will Have to Die Now: Mosul and the Fall of the Caliphate James Verini
2019-09-17 "They Will Have to Die Now is the story of what happened after most
Americans stopped paying attention to Iraq…It will take its place among the
very best war writing of the past two decades." —George Packer, author of Our
Man and The Assassins’ Gate James Verini arrived in Iraq in the summer of 2016
to write about life in the Islamic State. He stayed to cover the jihadis’ last
great stand, the Battle of Mosul, not knowing it would go on for nearly a year,
nor that it would become, in the words of the Pentagon, "the most significant
urban combat since WWII." They Will Have to Die Now takes the reader into the
heart of the conflict against the most lethal insurgency of our time. We see
unspeakable violence, improbable humanity, and occasional humor. We meet an
Iraqi major fighting his way through the city with a bad leg; a general who
taunts snipers; an American sergeant who removes his glass eye to unnerve his
troops; a pair of Moslawi brothers who welcomed the Islamic State, believing,
as so many Moslawis did, that it might improve their shattered lives. Verini
also relates the rich history of Iraq, and of Mosul, one of the most beguiling
cities in the Middle East.
Sustainability of Young Companies–Contemporary Trends and Challenges Marek
Jabłoński 2019-07-11 Ensuring the sustainability of early stage companies and
increasing awareness of the need for balancing targets against different
stakeholder groups among young companies are not well developed. Young
companies, in the first place, want to achieve financial success very often
without regard for aspects such as the environment, positive relationships with
employees, suppliers or other stakeholder groups, fulfilling requirements of
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labor law, etc. Another issue is that of companies whose business models are
based on actuarially-preferred concepts, such as sharing economy, sustainable
development, e-comers, e-commerce, renewable energy, social media, and others.
A key issue is the resignation of companies from an approach to business, based
on the foundations of classical economics to the sharing economy. Theory and
practice seek new solutions in the sphere of value sharing in these new areas
of sharing, and innovative forms of its implementation. Intriguing is the
relationship of these business models with sustainability issues, as well as
wondering how technology can influence sustainability. A contemporary approach
to consumer value fits in with the assumption of a shared economy. It is
interesting how it affects the assumptions of sustainability of business. The
ongoing changes in the value system of potential consumers create new
conditions for the design of sustainability business models and creation of
innovation.
The New York Teacher 1860
A Pedagogical Design for Human Flourishing Cynthia McCallister 2022-03-29 In A
Pedagogical Design for Human Flourishing: Transforming Schools with the
McCallister Model, Cynthia McCallister presents a revolutionary paradigm for
education that is practical, conceptually convincing, and grounded in
contemporary behavioral science theory. Beginning with the assertion that
equality of educational opportunity depends on access to experiences that are
sufficiently appropriate and rich to enable the achievement of diverse human
potentials, she provides a comprehensive school design for intervention that
demonstrates how to achieve it. Grounded in recent advances in learning
science, McCallister asserts three necessary conditions for learning: the need
for learners to have access to diverse, rich environmental experiences; the
need for them to enjoy fundamental freedom and autonomy to direct their own
learning; and access to full and free forms of association. In her model, these
conditions provide what is necessary for learners to coordinate their minds
with others to develop their identities, personalities, and talents. These
conditions are animated in concrete procedures that can be adapted to a wide
variety of populations in formal, informal, and remote educational settings.
The procedures take the form of rules that learners comply with in the exercise
of their freedom. When they are followed, the rules provide a grammar for the
social norms that govern the moral worlds of learners and compel them to
flourish. Tested over two decades in her work as a teacher, scholar, and school
reformer in more than 20 NYC public schools, the McCallister Method has
delivered an innovative and disruptive approach to schooling that has proven
successful in finally transforming low-performing industrial schools into 21stcentury learning organizations. Online support material includes assessments,
records, surveys, and more to be used in school design and classroom settings.
Snowflake Bentley Jacqueline Briggs Martin 2020-10-20 In this Caldecott
Medal–winning picture book, the true story of Wilson Bentley and his singular
fascination with snowflakes is rendered in rich prose and gorgeous artwork,
perfect for the holidays, snow days, and everyday. Wilson Bentley was always
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fascinated by snow. In childhood and adulthood, he saw each tiny crystal of a
snowflake as a little miracle and wanted to understand them. His parents
supported his curiosity and saved until they could give him his own camera and
microscope. At the time, his enthusiasm was misunderstood. But with patience
and determination, Wilson catalogued hundreds of snowflake photographs, gave
slideshows of his findings and, when he was 66, published a book of his photos.
His work became the basis for all we know about beautiful, unique snowflakes
today. This biographical tribute to a very special farmer is the perfect
holiday gift or snow day read.
Electron Microscopy and Analysis 2001 M. Aindow 2001-12-01 Electron microscopy
is now a mainstay characterization tool for solid state physicists and chemists
as well as materials scientists. Electron Microscopy and Analysis 2001 presents
a useful snapshot of the latest developments in instrumentation, analysis
techniques, and applications of electron and scanning probe microscopies. The
book is ideal for materials scientists, solid state physicists and chemists,
and researchers in these areas who want to keep abreast of the state of the art
in the field.
The Central Intelligence Agency and Overhead Reconnaissance Gregory Pedlow
2016-03-15 This volume presents the complete CIA document revealing newly
declassified information on the U-2 and Oxcart programs—plus new photos and
supporting text. The Central Intelligence Agency and Overhead Reconnaissance
1954-1974 is a fascinating and important historical document. It contains a
significant amount of newly declassified material with respect to the U-2 and
Oxcart programs, including names of pilots; codenames and cryptonyms;
locations, funding, and cover arrangements; electronic countermeasures
equipment; cooperation with foreign governments; and overflights of the Soviet
Union, Cuba, China, and other countries. Originally published with a Secret/No
Foreign Dissemination classification, this detailed study describes not only
the program’s technological and bureaucratic aspects, but also its political
and international context, including the difficult choices faced by President
Eisenhower in authorizing overflights of the Soviet Union and the controversy
surrounding the shoot down of U-2 pilot Francis Gary Powers in 1960. The
authors discuss the origins of the U-2, its top-secret testing, its specially
designed high-altitude cameras and complex life-support systems, and even the
possible use of poison capsules by its pilots, if captured. Finally, they
discuss the CIA’s development of a successor to the U-2, the Oxcart, which
became the world’s most technologically advanced aircraft. For the first time,
the more complete 2013 release of this historical text is available in a
professionally typeset format, supplemented with higher quality photographs, a
new preface by author Gregory W. Pedlow, and a foreword by Chris Pocock.
Propaganda Jacques Ellul 1968
Transformation in Times of Crisis Jerry Wind 2020-11-26 The coronavirus
pandemic is the kind of unpredictable, global catastrophe of staggering
proportions that comes along not just every few years but perhaps once in a
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hundred years. What started out as health crisis, has quickly developed into an
economic crisis spurring social unrest across the world. And yet, despite the
widespread distress, the picture is more complex than it may seem. For some
companies, the crisis has and continues to, provide opportunities for new
growth. This urgent and timely book by a visionary business practitioner, Nitin
Rakesh, CEO, Mphasis and an award-winning academician, Jerry Wind, Lauder
Professor Emeritus, Wharton bridges the worlds of industry and academia to
bring you the knowledge that can help your business thrive in the new world.
The book defines 8 key principles that form a highly adaptive framework, that
gives businesses the tools to adapt and succeed in a new reality. When Nitin
Rakesh and Jerry Wind started collaborating on the book prior to the 2020
pandemic, these 8 principles were concepts on the best ways to navigate
disruption that needed further exploration. However, today, having incubated
the ideas for a period and encountering the unprecedented crisis, this book is
a game changer for the business community. Any business, large or small, can
customize and implement a winning strategy by using the eight principles and
tools clearly outlined here to seek out opportunities for long-term value
creation in a post-pandemic world.
Fluid Mechanics Pijush K. Kundu 2012 Suitable for both a first or second course
in fluid mechanics at the graduate or advanced undergraduate level, this book
presents the study of how fluids behave and interact under various forces and
in various applied situations - whether in the liquid or gaseous state or both.
Television Raymond Williams 2004-06-01 Television: Technology and Cultural Form
was first published in 1974, long before the dawn of multi-channel TV, or the
reality and celebrity shows that now pack the schedules. Yet Williams' analysis
of television's history, its institutions, programmes and practices, and its
future prospects, remains remarkably prescient. Williams stresses the
importance of technology in shaping the cultural form of television, while
always resisting the determinism of McLuhan's dictum that 'the medium is the
message'. If the medium really is the message, Williams asks, what is left for
us to do or say? Williams argues that, on the contrary, we as viewers have the
power to disturb, disrupt and to distract the otherwise cold logic of history
and technology - not just because television is part of the fabric of our daily
lives, but because new technologies continue to offer opportunities,
momentarily outside the sway of transnational corporations or the grasp of
media moguls, for new forms of self and political expression.
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